
                                                                            
     

  

          PRESS RELEASE  
  
  

  

 

Date:  09/30/23 

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC has been awarded the contract to provide a Nucor metal building 

and steel erection for a maintenance facility just North of Columbia, South Carolina.  

This is the 2nd project with this customer and we will begin steel erection in early 

summer.  We will finish up our first project for this customer (approximately 125,000 

SF) in early March and look forward to continuing our partnership. 

 

 

 
 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


